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15 August 2019 

 

Re: Dress up Parade 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Kindy to Year 6 Students 

To celebrate Book Week, we are having a Dress Up Parade on Tuesday 20 August 2019 at 

8:45am for the Kindy to Year 6 students. 

We would love to see all the students coming to school dressed as a book character.  Please do 

not feel the need to buy your child a costume, but rather try to be creative with what you have 

at home.  Your child may wish to bring in their book (please name) to hold whilst on parade, 

however this is not necessary.   

Your child will be allowed to remain in their costume for the rest of the day, but you may send a 

change of clothes if your child has an elaborate costume.  Students will still need to wear 

appropriate footwear (covered toes where possible).  It may be a good idea to send their school 

shoes in their school bag so they can change into these before going out to play. 

The parade will be held in the main undercover/grassed area in front of the School Office and 

parents are most welcome to attend.  If you have a little one who does not attend school but 

would love to dress up, we would love for them to join in the parade as well.  Please ensure that 

you apply sunscreen to your child before leaving home. 

I look forward to seeing all the great costumes. 

Kind regards 

Danielle Morris 

Library Teacher 

 

 


